Licenza dalla scuola media per privatisti 2023

PROVA SCRITTA DI INGLESE

SM Riva San Vitale

Name and surname: _____

Listening	/ 15
Use of English	/ 15
Reading	/ 15
Writing	/ 15
TOTAL	/ 60

Mark: _____

LISTENING

1) Micaela vuole iscriversi a un corso di inglese. Ascolta la videochiamata tra la ragazza e il suo futuro insegnante Mark e completa la sua scheda personale.

First name: Micaela		
Surname:		
Age:		
Country:		
City:		
Address:		
Postcode:		
Email address:		
Phone number:		
Mobile number: 54		

2) Ascolta 5 brevi conversazioni. Per ogni domanda <u>sottolinea</u> la risposta corretta.

- a. What time does Yaser finish work on Fridays?
 6 o'clock / 4 o'clock / he doesn't work on Friday
- b. When is Valentina's birthday?
 in May / in April / in summer
- c. How often does John work at home?
 never / every day / six days a week
- What does Mia do after she puts on her make-up?
 She has a shower / She has breakfast / She gets dressed
- e. Whose phone does mum find?
 her son's / her daughter's /her own phone

USE OF ENGLISH

3) Sottolinea l'opzione corretta.

- **a.** He can _____ football very well.
 - a) play
 - b) do
 - c) game
- **b.** I'm cold. Please _____ the window.
 - a) you close
 - b) close
 - c) close you
- **c.** Andrew: I'm anxious for an important exam. Barbara: _____
 - a) Who cares!
 - b) Don't worry!
 - c) I'm happy for you!
- d. Claudia: David: D - A - V - I - D
 - a) How do you spell your name?
 - b) What's your name?
 - c) Is your name David?
- e. Monica _____tennis and basketball.
 - a) playes
 - b) plaies
 - c) plays

f. pizza?

- a) Like you
- b) Do you like
- c) You like

g. _____ a student.

- a) He are
- b) We is
- c) I am

h. They _____ go to the cinema last weekend.

- a) didn't
- b) don't
- c) not
- i. He _____ a teacher. Now he's retired.
 - a) were
 - b) was
 - c) did
- We _____ to Lugano yesterday. j.
 - a) go
 - b) goed
 - c) went

k. I get up _____ 7:00.

- a) at
- b) on
- c) in
- ١. Giorgio: What are your hobbies? Hilary: I like _____
 - a) listening music
 - b) reading the radio
 - c) listening to music
- m. Ernest: What time is it? Francesca: It's _____
 - a) a quarter to eleven
 - b) eleven to fifteen
 - d) eleven to quarter

That man is _____ brother. n.

- a) she
- b) her
- c) hers

o. We leave on _____.

- a) Wensday
- b) Wednesday
- c) Wendsday

p. I _____.

- a) have 20 years.
- b) am 20 years.
- c) am 20 years old.
- **q.** My parents' son is my _____.
 - a) brother
 - b) father
 - c) sister

This is _____ bag. r.

- a) me
- b) ours
- c) my

4) Completa il testo scegliendo tra le parole date.

bought / decided / nurse / eyes / hungry / clothes / window / late / mistake / night / quickly / room

This is a funny story and it's true. My name's Shanice. I work in a big London hospital as a and I often work on New Year's Eve so usually I don't do anything special. Last year, however, my friend Becky to have a New Year's Eve party so I asked the hospital administrators to give me the night off. They said they needed me but I could finish work at 11 p.m. So, on 31st December 2017 I took my party _____ to work with me so I could get dressed for the party later. When 11 p.m. came, I found an empty ______ and put on my party dress. Then I booked a taxi from the hospital to my friend's house. I was really so I _____a sandwich from the small shop in the reception area and had some of it while I waited for the taxi. Of course, it's a busy ____ because a lot of people go out to restaurants or parties and I wasn't surprised when my taxi was ______. I was a bit worried by 11.20 so I phoned them again. The taxi arrived at 11.30 and I said where I wanted to go, got into the car and put my headphones on. I closed my _____ and enjoyed my favourite music. After about 15 minutes I looked out of the and I didn't see any streets or houses that I knew. I asked the driver where we were and he said "Very near Agar Road". But Becky lived on Agar Grove. We were in completely the wrong part of London! I told the driver about the _____ and he was very sorry. He ______ changed direction but there wasn't time so last year I celebrated New Year in the back of a taxi

with a bit of a sandwich and a bottle of water!

READING

5) Leggi le presentazioni seguenti.

Alicia Stevens

Alicia is Scottish. She's 31 years old. Alicia is a doctor in a hospital in Edinburgh. She often works at the weekend and at night. This is why she drinks a lot of coffee. How many hours does she work? 60 hours a week. Alicia's job is difficult but she loves it because she helps people. Alicia isn't married. She shares a flat with her sister, Esther, and they go to the gym together on Tuesdays.

Mariana Romero and Rosa Diaz

Mariana and Rosa are 22 years old. They're friends and they live in a small flat with Rosa's brother, Jorge. On Sundays they eat together and listen to jazz music. They don't go to the cinema because it's expensive. The two women are hairdressers in a salon in Acapulco, Mexico. They wear a pink uniform and work from Monday to Saturday. Mariana likes her job but Rosa doesn't want to be a hairdresser. What does she want to do? She loves animals so in the evenings Rosa studies to be a vet at college.

Fadil Saeed

Fadil is British but he has Egyptian origins. His family are from Alexandria, a big city in Egypt but they migrated to London to seek a better life. Fadil is 22 years old, he's single but he has a cat. At the moment, he is working as a receptionist in a big hotel: he was hired because he speaks both English and Arabic. It is a temporary part-time job for Fadil: he only works at the weekend and in the evening. From Monday to Friday he is a student at the London University: he dreams of becoming a journalist. Why does he work in a hotel? To help his family paying the university fees.

5.1) Rispondi alle seguenti domande.

	/6
f.	Why does Fadil work in a hotel?
e.	What is Fadil's dream?
d.	What do Mariana and Rosa do?
с.	What do Mariana and Rosa like doing on Sunday?
b.	Why does Alicia drink a lot of coffee?
а.	Who does Alicia live with?

5.2) Completa le affermazioni con il nome corretto.

a.	work in the evening or at night.
b.	speaks a foreign language for his job.
c.	has a pet.
d.	work and study.
e.	loves her job.

f. has a brother.

6) Leggi l'e-mail che Zara scrive alla sua amica Rebekkah.

Hi Rebekkah,

How are you? I'm writing to say hello to you from Armando and Sabrina. Do you know they have moved house? They live in a village now. They moved in April so they've lived there for about a month.

Alex and I visited them last weekend but we got lost on the way! Armando gave Alex some directions but he didn't listen very carefully and also it was quite foggy. I think Alex turned left in front of the police station when we needed to turn left opposite the church. We found the house using the map app on my phone but we arrived 25 minutes late for dinner.

Anyway, Sabrina cooked a delicious meal. There was pasta with seafood and then ice cream for dessert. And to celebrate Armando getting a new job, we took a big cake to eat together. He was really happy because it was his favourite – chocolate.

And let me tell you about the house. It's bigger than the old house but it's also warmer because the central heating is better. Armando showed us upstairs. There are five bedrooms and four bathrooms and a study with a lot of shelves for all Armando's books. Downstairs, the living room has luxurious white carpet and comfortable brown sofas. We ate dinner in the dining room where there's a lovely fireplace with a beautiful mirror on the wall above it. I've shared some photos on Facebook if you want to look.

We had a good time together but Sabrina is sad that Armando is going to travel a lot for work and she's bored when he is away. I'm going to have a coffee with her on Friday next week. Are you free? Would you like to come?

Love Zara

6.1) Indica se le affermazioni sono vere (T), false (F) o se l'informazione non viene data nel testo (Doesn't say).

a.	The weather was foggy.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
b.	Alex turned left in front of the church.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
с.	Sabrina made a chocolate cake.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
d.	The new house was very expensive.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
e.	The old house was colder than the new house.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
f.	The study is upstairs.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
g.	They ate together in the living room.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
h.	There's a mirror next to the fireplace.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
i.	The new house has a garage.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say
j.	Zara doesn't want to meet Rebekkah for coffee on Friday.	Τ□	F 🗆	Doesn't say

/5

WRITING

7) Per migliorare il tuo inglese, ti sei iscritto alla International Language School di Dublino. In allegato al formulario di iscrizione, la scuola chiede a ogni studente una lettera di presentazione.



Scrivi un testo di ca. 80 parole con i seguenti contenuti:

- Personal information (name, surname, age, town, country...)
- Hobbies and interests
- Likes and dislikes
- Reasons why English is important

Evaluation

Content & Organization	5
Range	5
Accuracy	5

/15



Words: _____